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July/August 2021 

 

A call for Action to The Women’s Giving Circle  

First of all, thank you, for “Improving the quality of life for 

women and children in the greater Eau Claire area through 

collective philanthropy! 

Unfortunately, our circle has been growing smaller.  Just prior to 

the COVID19 closures, we were proud to have broken the 300-

member mark! Currently our membership total stands at 200, a 

full third less than the end of 2019. Because the amount of 

granting help that we provide to non-profit organizations in the 

greater Eau Claire area is based on a percentage of our members 

annual contributions, that means we are not able to provide as 

much support, in these times of even greater need, as we have had 

the honor of giving in the past. 

What are some things can we do?  

1. If you have not made your 2021 annual contribution, you can make your 

donation by following this link eccfwi.org. 

 

2. Spread the word about the Women’s Giving Circle!  Invite your friends, your 

family, and your colleagues to join!  

 

https://eccf.fcsuite.com/erp/donate/create?funit_id=1275
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3. Share our organization by bringing a guest to a Giving Circle event.  We 

have started sponsoring in-person gatherings again!  

 

4. Check out our Facebook page to keep in touch.  We have even included a short 

video highlighting the group, please take a peek! @WGCEau Claire. 

 

5. If you have additional ideas, please let us know. 

 

We are very excited to share that the Women’s Giving Circle will be celebrating our 

15th Anniversary in 2022!  We are looking forward to some special events in honor of 

that achievement!  Keep tuned!!! 

 

And speaking of anniversaries, thank you and a shout out to the Eau Claire 

Community Foundation for their upcoming 25th Anniversary, their well-attended 

Annual Meeting, and the highlight of our group in their recent newsletter! Members, 

Sue Bornick and Cindy Hangartner knocked it out of the park presenting while 

several WGC members(pictured) joined in the audience.  

  

https://eccfwi.org/lasting-impact/wgc/
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Recent Women’s Giving Circle Events – 

Our May Spring Gathering was held virtually this year. We heard amazing stories 

from all nine of the non-profit organizations that you had voted to generously grant 

$45,379 in November of 2020, received updates from each of our standing teams and 

awarded five $25 gift cards to “Down to Earth Garden Center to attending members 

and guests. It was a delightful evening!  

The Evenings agenda: 

 

In June, we hosted an in-person Membership event at the Coffee Grounds.  It was a 

delightful evening of socializing, sipping, and snacking! Fun was had by all! Thank 

you to our Membership Team for making the arrangements and providing the hors 

d’oeuvres and to Megan Kremer, of the Coffee Grounds, for the plentiful pours and 

lovely locale! 
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WGC Coffee Grounds event: 

 

Upcoming Women’s Giving Circle Events –  

Women’s Giving Circle Survey  

Learning more about your experiences will help us to better serve our community and 

organization. Please take a few minutes to complete our Women’s Giving Circle 

survey using this link. Thank you for your time!  

August/September – Be on the lookout for an in-person membership event 

announcement that likely will involve vino and vittles soon. 

 

https://uweauclaire.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8om5BJQ7LOKZzDg
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Save the Dates – 

Women’s Giving Circle Annual Meeting will be held Tuesday, November 2nd at 5:00 

pm at the Eau Claire Golf and Country Club. You will have the opportunity to vote for 

our 2021 Non-profit Grant recipients as well as our incoming 2022 Women’s Giving 

Circle Officers and Team Leaders. 

The Gift of Giving Breakfast will be held Wednesday, December 1st at 7:30 am at 

Florian Gardens. You will be introduced to our 2021 Non-profit Grant recipients and 

learn what they plan to do with the funds awarded them. 

Book Club meets Monthly on Mondays from 4:00-5:00 p.m. and is being offered via 

Zoom and in person, at the Eau Claire Senior Center. It is open to any Women’s 

Giving Circle member who is interested. Please join us!  Contact Rebecca White Body, 

of the Eau Claire Community Foundation, at grants@eccfwi.org to obtain a Zoom 

link or additional information.  Upcoming reads: 

o July 26 - The Invention of Wings by Sue Monk Kid  

o August 30 - Death Stalks Door County, by Patricia Skalka 

o September 27 - The Only Woman in the Room, by Marie Benedict 

o October 25 - The Liar’s Bench, by Kim Michele Richardson 

o November 29 – Unsheltered, by Barbara Kingsolver 

 

We are looking for volunteers! Are you interested in helping with a special project or 

assisting with a mailing for the Women’s Giving Circle or the Eau Claire 

Community Foundation?    Please contact Jennifer McDonough, Women’s Giving 

Circle Chair, at jamcd4@yahoo.com for more information. 

 

Reminders –  

- If you have not made your annual contribution to the Women’s Giving Circle, 

please make that today at eccfwi.org. The Women’s Giving Circle thanks you 

and our local non-profits thank you too!  Remember, the more members in our 

circle, the more we can give back to our community!  As always, we welcome 

mailto:grants@eccfwi.org
mailto:jamcd4@yahoo.com
https://eccf.fcsuite.com/erp/donate/create?funit_id=1275
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you to invite your family, friends, and colleagues to be members of our circle 

too! 

 

- Annual contributions for Team members and/or Grant readers must be made 

prior to participating in those activities and for all members prior to the annual 

meeting. 

 

- Consider becoming a “Lifetime Member!”  Convenience, favorable tax advantage, 

whatever your reason!  If you have reached age fifty-five, you may choose a 

Lifetime Membership with the Giving Circle by making a one-time pledge of 

$6000. This contribution may be paid in a lump sum or over three years. 

 

- We would love to have you join a WGC Team: Education and Programs, 

Membership, Nominating, Social Media or help as a Grant reviewer.  Contact 

Jennifer McDonough, Women’s Giving Circle Chair, at jamcd4@yahoo.com for 

more information. 

 

Welcome to our Newest Circle Members – 

 

Emily Anderson  Teresa Hernandez  Jerilyn Jacobs  

Carla Leuck   Bonnie Olson 

 

And a very special thank you to our newest 

“Lifetime” Members –  Petey Ahneman and Linda Caillier 

 

Thank you all for being a part of our circle! 

mailto:jamcd4@yahoo.com
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Grant News –  

- Regrettably, one of the Grant Recipients is unable to utilize the funds awarded 
to them for the 2020 Grant cycle.  Per Grant Guidelines those dollars have been 
returned to the Foundation. On a positive note, the funds have been Included in 
our 2021 Grantable Funds for a total of $43,930. 

 
- The 2021 grant application window closed on July 1st.  Our Grant Reviewers 

will soon be processing and recommending grant applications to come before the 
Membership at our Annual Meeting in November.   

 
- The grants team is always looking for grant reviewers.  We invite you to 

participate in the 2021 Women’s Giving Circle grant review process. This is an 
opportunity for you to have an active role in how the WGC grant funds are 
distributed. This also provides you with an opportunity to better understand the 
needs of our community. 
 

o No previous grant review experience is necessary, however, to be eligible to 
be a reviewer, your annual membership contribution must be paid by 
September 1, 2021. 

o To participate in the review, new grant reviewers and previous grant 
reviewers not trained for the online process are required to attend one of 
the 2-hour Grant Reviewer Training sessions in September. All grant 
reviewers are encouraged to attend one of the training sessions as a 
refresher and to share your thoughts and experiences with new reviewers.  

o Grant’s reviewers will be reading and scoring the grant applications 
online at the Eau Claire Community Foundation’s website. Reviewers will 
need access to a tablet, laptop, or computer to review grants. If you do not 
have one you can go to the Eau Claire Foundation office to use a computer 
there. All grant reviewers will be given a password to access the grant 
applications and scoring sheets. 

o Grant review training for new reviewers is scheduled for the week of 
September 13th.  The on-line review process begins September 20th.  The 
Grants Team hopes to conduct this year’s meeting in person on Monday, 
October 4th; however, a final decision regarding the meeting format will be 
determined closer to the date of the review.  Final review scores are due 
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from reviewers on Tuesday, October 5th.  If you would like more 
information about serving as a grant reviewer, please contact Grants 
Team chair, Diane Hoadley, at hoadley17@me.com. 

 

Sponsorship Updates – 

Thank you to our generous sponsors: 

Annual Meeting - Gold Sponsor, Northwestern Bank and Silver Sponsor, Royal 

Credit Union 

Gift of Giving Breakfast – Gold Sponsor, Associated Bank and Silver Sponsor, 

Charter Bank 

We are currently looking for additional Silver Sponsors for the November Annual 

meeting, and the December Gift of Giving Breakfast.  If you would like to help 

sponsor either of these get togethers, please contact Erin Dayton, of the Eau Claire 

Community Foundation at development@eccfwi.org.  

 

Mark Your Calendars – 

We are working on events for August -October. Keep an eye on your e-mails. If you 

have suggestions you would like to share, please let us know! 

November 2nd 5:00-7:00 p.m. – Our Women’s Giving Circle Annual 

Meeting will be held in person. 

December 1st 7:30-9:00 a.m. – Our Gift of Giving Breakfast will be held in 

person. 

 

Thank you for being a part of our circle and helping to accomplish our 

mission by, “Forging new relationships and building a community of 

thoughtful, effective, women philanthropists, who are diverse in age, 

interests and backgrounds.”              Jennifer McDonough, WGC-Chair  

mailto:hoadley17@me.com
mailto:development@eccfwi.org

